2020 GUIDELINES FOR THE CCP POOIL OPERATIONS

REVISED 6/12/2020

e A sign-in roster with health screen questions will be used upon arrival for all members. This
document will need to be signed and will be kept on record.

e We will use a reservation system and ask that you sign up for time slots prior to arrival at the
Club. You can sign up by calling the pool office between the hours of 12pm -7pm.
Reservations will be taken for one week in advance. On Thursday of each week, starting at
4pm, reservations can be taken for Saturday through the next Friday. The pool office number
is 309-685-2313. No messages may be left on the answering machine.

e The available time slots for Monday-Wednesday & Friday:

o Lap swim: 5:30-7:30 am
o Open swim: 1:00-3:00 pm, 3:30-5:30 pm, 6:00-8:00 pm
e The available time slots for Thursday:
o Lap swim: 5:30-10:00 am
o Private or Semi-Private Lessons: 10:30am-12:30pm
o Open swim: 1:00-3:00 pm, 3:30-5:30 pm, 6:00-8:00 pm
e The available time slots for Saturday-Sunday:
o Lap swim: 6:30-8:30 am
o Open swim: 9:00-11:00 am, 11:30 am-1:30 pm, 2:00-4:00 pm, 4:30-7:30 pm

e We ask that you only sign up for one-time slot per day. This will allow us to maximize the
numbers of members who have access to the pool.

e Two guests per family will be allowed for open swim (Monday-Friday)

e Pool access will be limited to members only on Saturday & Sunday.

e All members should arrive at the pool dressed in swimming attire and provide their own towel
goggles, and sunscreen.

e To limit potential virus spread and to help comply with social distancing, pool toys, rafts, balls,
etc. will not be allowed.

e Changing rooms and locker facilities will not be very limited access. No deck changing will be
allowed. The family bathroom will be open for bathroom use only.

e Social distancing will be encouraged both on the deck and in the water.

e Prior to your arrival, chairs will be set up per distancing guidelines. We ask that these chairs
remain where they are and should not be moved.

o Single use drinks and limited prepackaged snacks will be available at the snack bar. All
purchases will be done through the clubs no signature system.

¢ No outside food or beverage will be allowed

e Increased sanitation will occur on a regular basis throughout the day. As this is occurring, we
may ask that the area be cleared.

o All staff and members are encouraged to wear masks when appropriate.

e Anything you bring with you will need to be taken with you when you leave. Left items will be
discarded at the end of each day as ‘Lost & Found’ will not be operational during this phase.

)

Summer at the Club is often defined by our pools. We look forward to welcoming our
members and appreciate everyone helping make this a safe and healthy summer.

Thank you in advance for working with our staff as we make this possible.



